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MEDICARE DEDUCTION |

The Federal Budget Reconciliation Bill (H.R. 3125). Passed by Congress and
signed by the President, requires all new State employees to be covered under
Medicare; the costs of which are deducted at a rate of 1.45 percent of the gross
wages monthly. The university contributes an equal amount. - :
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employee social security number date





